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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 2308 allows the Department of Public Safety to require motor 

license agents to purchase cameras from the Department for the motor license agent’s use in 

conducting business.  A motor license agent who purchases a camera from the Department is 

responsible for obtaining Internet services that operate at adequate speeds to allow the agents to 

effectively transact business and transmit data to and from the agency. 

 

The measure repeals Title 47, Section 1140.1: 

https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=83094 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 2308 creates new law providing that the Department 

of Public Safety may require motor license agents to purchase cameras from the Department for 

use by the motor license agent. The measure further provides that if a motor license agent 

purchases a camera from the Department the motor license agent shall be responsible for 

obtaining adequate Internet services at their own expense. 

 

The measure also repeals a section of law that requires the Department to furnish cameras 

without charge under certain conditions.  

 

The impact of the measure is currently under review with the Department. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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